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Dear Parents and Carers,

Following on from Boris Johnson’s announcement on Wednesday we are now certain that schools will not reopen before the 8th March.

I am sure there will be mixed reactions to this, and you may even feel quite daunted at the prospect of remote learning until this time. I fully empathise with the challenges and pressures that this brings to our families as you juggle work, life and remote learning.  

You may have days when remote learning works well and others when it is a disaster. This is ok and speaking as a parent, we all have those days.

Our top tips for successful remote learning;
· plan a timetable so that everyone is certain about what each day looks like
· if possible use the same space everyday
· set children up to be independent (this will not be possible for all year groups); ensure all resources are to hand, train them to log on and encourage them to work as independently as possible
· take regular brain breaks
· plan in physical activities
· if you can, look at the learning before you start so that you know what is coming
· be kind to yourself if it does not go as planned
Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week. It is run by Place2Be and the theme is ‘Expressing Yourself’. On their website they share ideas on ways in which children can share feelings, thoughts, or ideas, through creativity. It is about finding a way to show who they are, and how they see the world, that can help them feel good about themselves. Parents and Carers - Children's Mental Health Week 2021.

From next week we will be using one of our second live sessions to teach RE; a lesson that is often delivered through discussion and reflection. We feel our pupils would benefit from this greatly and would encourage all to attend.

School remains open for the pupils of Critical Workers and Vulnerable children with nearly 25% of our pupils being offered places. We now have a waiting list as we have reached our capacity in terms of staffing and risk in line with our risk assessment.

Our school team; leadership, teachers, support staff, inclusion team and office staff are here to support you. Please do reach out if you would like any help or guidance. We will continue to listen to you and evolve our practice.  I invite parents to complete our remote learning survey if you have not done so already.  Home learning survey

 I wish you all a wonderful weekend. 
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